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To: Hudak, Eric (CI-StPaul)[Eric. Hudak@ci.stpaul.mn.us]; Skarda, Therese (CI-8tPaul)
[therese.skarda@ci.stpaul.mn.us]; Kraus, Julie (CI-StPaul)[julie.kraus@ci.stpaul.rnn_ug]; Ferrara, Tom (CI-StPaul)

[tom.ferrara@ci.stpaul.mn.us]
Cc: Schweinler, Kristina (Cl-StPaul)[kristina.schweinler@ci.stpaul.mn.us]; Niziolek, Dan (CI-StPaul)

[dan.niziolek@ci.stpaul.mn.us]
From: Benton, Laura (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tue 5/9/2017 2:13:42 PM
Importance: Normal
Subject: Fine Payment
Received: Tue 5/9/2017 2:13:43 PM
Hot Rods Bar & Grill at 1553 University Ave West has paid their $1,000.00 fine.

Laura Benton

License Clerk

Department of Safety & Inspections
375 Jackson St, Suite 220

Saint Paul, MN 55102

P: 651-266-9102

F: 651-266-9124

laura.benton@ci.stpaul.mn.us

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in Ametica

“D5I’s Mission: To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul by protecting and promoting public health and
safety for all.”



